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My name is Christine and I live in Bungonia, NSW. I strongly object to Veolia’s 

proposed incinerator being built in Tarago. 

 

  Veolia’s toxic industrial waste incinerator will cause appalling pollution 

consequences which will not only destroy the much needed and appreciated 

countryside, but most prominently, it will impact human lives in a lethal manner. It 

is unnecessary, unsafe, and will only become a cause for destruction. Bearing in 

mind the toxic emissions which will plume from the proposed incinerator 24 hours 

a day, 365 days a year, it should NEVER have even been considered to be located 

it in an environment where so many communities will be impacted, both near and 

distant. I have been living in Bungonia with my family ever since I was a very 

young girl, and life on the farm has become a part of my life. Escaping the 

pollution of Sydney and living in the country, I always expected that the air and 

soil will be pure, unpolluted and healthier than that of Sydney.  This will no longer 

be the case if the proposed Tarago incinerator goes ahead. And since the NSW 

Government has banned waste incinerators from being built in Sydney due to the 

adverse outcomes of the toxic emissions, there should be NO exception for one to 

be built in Tarago or anywhere in NSW where there may be even the slightest risk 

to human health. This proposal MUST be rejected. The lethal particulates will 

cause permanent damage to human lives, plants and crops in the present and near 

future. Having dodged a near disaster when a waste incinerator was proposed to 

be built on Jerrara Road in Bungonia last year, I strongly disagree that an 

acceptance should be made for Tarago or anywhere in the Southern Tablelands.  
  

 


